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April 23, 2018 
 
Dear Calibre Families, 
 
We are writing to inform you the plans Calibre has for the walkout scheduled this Thursday, April 26th.  
After speaking to the staff, we have enough evidence to know that we will not have enough adequate 
supervision to keep our students safe.  Therefore, Calibre will be closed on Thursday until further 
notice.  We will let you know as soon as we have enough supervision (¾ of our staff) to properly care 
for our students.   
 
In addition extended care, preschool, lunches, the front office, and all before/after school activities will 
be canceled.   
 
We will contact parents through our all call, text remind, email, and Facebook when the school will be 
reopened.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding, 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Calibre Administration 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


